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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the Nez Perce-Clearwater NF, Forest Plan

Revision, Draft EIS.   I write today expressing my support of parts of the Forest Service's alternatives as

presented in the Draft EIS.  I specifically support the proposals of increased timber harvest, sustained livestock

grazing options, and no additional designations of any type.  As a 4th generation rancher I understand and

depend on actively managed and healthy forests.  I believe this includes grazing, logging, and fuel load reduction

efforts to reduce the risk of wildfire.  

 

 I ask the Forest Service to revise the forest management plan to fully embrace the principle of multiple-use and

reject further proposals of Wilderness or Wild &amp; Scenic River designations.  Again, thank you for your

consideration. 


